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Beware of Suspicious Solicitations Impersonating Our  

Company Name 

 
 

We have recently confirmed instances in the United States where our company na

me is being used for recruitment and other solicitation activities without our autho

rization. 

Please be aware that our company currently conducts recruitment activities only wi

thin Japan. We do not conduct any recruitment or solicitation activities overseas, i

ncluding in the United States, and we have absolutely no involvement in these una

uthorized actions. 

Please exercise extreme caution regarding suspicious solicitations using email addr

esses such as [career@fuso-pharm.com] (which has been identified) and communic

ation via Zoom chat, etc. 

Under no circumstances should you provide any personal information or money if 

requested through such suspicious means. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact us via t

he “Contact Form” (Japanese page)" on our website. 

 
 

https://www.fuso-pharm.co.jp/contact/ir-other/

